
Ida Grove, Iowa
October 4, 2022

The Board of Supervisors 
convened in adjourned session, 
members present Chair Raymond 
Drey, Creston Schubert and Rhett 
Leonard.

Minutes of the meeting held 
Sept. 27, 2022 were read and 
approved. 

County Engineer Jeff Williams 
and Assistant Engineer Colin 
Ryan were present to discuss 
road workers wages. A phone 
conference was held with Renee 
Von Bokern concerning this 
issue. After they analyzed various 
documentation with regards to the 
surrounding counties as well as 
counties that are similar in our size, 
Schubert moved to increase the 
road workers salaries and Tristen 
Senhen, Engineer Technician by 
$2.00 per hour effective Oct. 31, 
2022. Motion died for a lack of a 
seconded. Schubert then moved 
to increase said salaries by $1.50 
per hour. Drey seconded the motion 
and it carried, all voting Aye.

Schubert moved to approve the 
resignation of Dispatcher Caroline 
Homan, effective Oct. 13, 2022.  
Leonard seconded the motion and 
it carried, all voting Aye.

A motion to approve Angela 
Lamb as a part-time dispatcher 
effective Oct. 4, 2022 at a rate 
of $20.17 per hour was made 
by Leonard and seconded by 
Schubert. Motion carried, all voting 
Aye.

After a successful probation 
period, Schubert moved and Drey 
seconded a motion to increase the 
salary of Katie Hayden to $20.17 
per hour. Motion carried, all voting 
Aye.

The Board acknowledged receipt 
of manure management plans from 
Albers/Craig & Gloria Todd; R & M 
Pork/Rick McBride.

There being no further business, 
the Board adjourned to meet again 
at 9 a.m., Tuesday, Oct. 11, 2022 or 
on call of the Chair.

/s/ Lorna Steenbock, Auditor
/s/ Raymond Drey, Chair
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